

February 10, 2010

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. Olympia, WA 98502-5964

RE:

Asotin Telephone Company Revise Boundary Map

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please find enclosed the following tariff page:

Section III Second Revised Sheet 5

The purpose of this filing is to submit a revised Boundary Map. This change, specific to the Anatone Exchange, will not impact any other carriers, nor, will there be any impact on customer rates or services. The expanded area is currently "unserved" by any other carrier.

The proposed effective date is March 12, 2010.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (608) 664-4186.

Sincerely,

Kris A. Groth Administrator-Tariffs

Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com

Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan